
  
  

MEMO 
 

TO: Pamela Cole 

Community Development Department 

 
FROM: Toni Whitler 

Public Works Department 

 
DATE: November 19, 2019 

 
SUBJECT: Annexation ANXC-736, 4696 Center Street NE and 592 Hile Lane NE 

 
 

Park Service and Pedestrian Access 

No City park is impacted by this annexation. The proposed, combined annexation lot size is 5.04 

acres. While a neighborhood park need is identified in the Comprehensive Parks System Master 

Plan, no land is available for park development from this annexation and no pedestrian access to 

parks is required. 
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